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TOPIC:   Approval of Memorandum of Understanding between the United Independent School   

                    

  District and Webb County Head Start at F. D. Roosevelt Elementary 

 

  

 

 

 SUBMITTED BY: Rebecca Coss-Morales   OF: Assistant Superintendent of Administration & Policies 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   August 16, 2023 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees discuss and take action to approve the Memorandum of Understanding 

between the United Independent School District and Webb County Head Start at F. D. Roosevelt Elementary. 
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